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PRINCIPAL’S POINT: 
 
Good Evening Parents, 
  
We are finished with the ISTEP Part 2 testing.   I could definitely tell you have been building your child’s confidence up 
this past week.  All of the students were smiling and knew they would do their best.  No matter how they do, we are 
proud of their effort.      Next, I want to wish both of our Robotics teams, ScorpionBot and NerdBot, the best of luck at 
the VEX IQ World Championship which runs from Sunday, April 29th through Tuesday, May 1st in Louisville, KY.  I 
know they will represent Grassy Creek and Warren Township wonderfully.    
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Christy Merchant, Proud Principal 
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WARREN CHORAL AND FINE ARTS FESTIVAL 

 
Warren’s Choral and Fine Arts Festival was held on Tuesday, April 
24th. The festival highlighted all of Warren Township's Choirs as 

well as the students who were selected to receive recognition for their talents in the arts for K
-12. Four of Grassy Creek's students were  honored at this event and our choir performed 
along with other choir groups from across the district. This event was sponsored by our War-
ren Arts and Education Foundation.  
 
Grassy Creek Award Recip-
ients were: 
Ariel Medrano, Art 
Claire Higgins, Art 
Brayden Rutter, Choral 
Arianna Edgington, Choral 

MOTHERS’ DAY FLOWERS  
Attached to this week’s Nugget is an order form for your student to purchase 
Mothers’ Day flowers for $1.00 each.  Please complete the form and return in 
an envelope (labeled with child’s name and room #) along with money to your 
student’s teacher.  Thursday, May 3rd is the order deadline. Students will re-
ceive their flower order on Friday, May 11th.  Thank you! 

TONIGHT’S THE NIGHT— The World Famous Harlem Wizards are Here! 
 

Date:               Tonight, Friday, April 27th 
Time:  6:30 p.m. 
Location: Warren Central High School—South Gym 
Watch the Harlem Wizards as they take on our teachers and community members!   Tickets can be ordered 
online at www.harlemwizards.com.  OR sold at Door 25 
This Slamtastic Community Event is hosted by The Warren Arts & Education Foundation.  This is not a drop 
off event.  K-6 students must be accompanied by an adult. 

MIDTERMS  & A PARENT SURVEY CAME HOME TODAY, FRIDAY APRIL 27TH.   PARENTS, 
PLEASE RETURN THE SURVEY BECAUSE WE ARE INTERESTED IN YOUR FEEDBACK!  



Our PTA Association meeting is Thursday, May 10th 4:30 p.m.  If you are interested in 
running for an officer position, please contact the school or email 
pta.grassycreek@gmail.com by today.  We will be voting on those positions at the May 
10th Association meeting.  Everyone is welcome.  Haley Hilliard, PTA President 

“SHELDON’S DAYLIGHT CAMP” 
 

What: Free Co-Ed Football Camp for current 4th-6th graders featuring former  Warren Central Warriors and 
 current San Francisco 49er Sheldon Day! 
Where: Warr ior  Stadium @ WCHS 
When:   June 20-21  5:30-8:00 PM 
              June 22 ND campus visit  
                  (6th Grade only) 
               June 23  11:00 AM-1:00 PM 
Register:  www.sheldonday.net  
Registration closes on May 25th or after the first 150 campers. 

 Warren Township Elementary & Intermediate Art Show 
Monday, April 30th through Friday, May 4th 
Porter Service Center—9150 E. Rawles Avenue 
7:00 a.m.  - 7:00 p.m. 
Please come out and support the upcoming K-8 Township Art Show!  Students will receive a 
special invitation card if their art work will be on display.  There will also be beautiful art work 
from all other elementary, intermediate and middle schools  

Healthy Smiles Coming to Grassy Creek! 
 

Dr. Matchett and the Healthy Smiles team will be visiting Grassy Creek on Tues-
day, May 1st. They provide the following care on-site: dental check-ups, dental 
cleaning, digital x-rays, preventive sealants and fluoride. They accept Medicaid and 
most private insurances. Free care may be available to qualified students. Once Healthy Smiles 
has seen your child, a dental health report card will be sent home. Please call the office or clinic 
if you need another Registration Form. 

SPRING BOOK FAIR -MAY 7TH—11TH!  
 

Summer break will be here before you know it 
and we all know how important reading is. 
Grassy Creek will hold a Book Fair May 7-
11 during school hours and Muf-
fins with Moms, where you can 
purchase brand new books for your 
child to read over Summer Break. 
We will have books by the author 
that visited Grassy Creek, Sherri Duskey 
Rinker, available. The Book Fair will have 
reasonably priced books available as low as 
$2. Book Fairs allow our media center, the 
opportunity to purchase brand new books for 
circulation. We appreciate your continued sup-
port of the Grassy Creek media center and 
our Book Fair.  

BUY YOUR GRASSY CREEK  
YEARBOOK TODAY!   

 

We have a supply of 2017/2018 Grassy 
Creek Yearbooks on sale in the school 
office for $13.00 a copy.  Capture those 
memories and purchase your copy to-
day! 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 
MUFFINS WITH MOMS 

FRIDAY, MAY 11TH 
7:30 AM 



 OFFICER HARRIS VISITS ROOM 14! 
 

Room 14's best buddy, Officer Harris, came to visit 
them at Grassy Creek Thursday and showed the kids 
his police car for their unit on Community Helpers.  
The students were very excited to see the flashing 
lights and see inside 
his police car.  Thank 
you Officer Harris! 

BLUE VISITS GRASSY CREEK! 
 

The Colts Mascot Blue 
visited our students on 
Tuesday, April 24th.  Along with a 
video from Andrew Luck, Blue en-
couraged our students to make 
healthy choices during meals and 
snack time.  Everyone had a great 
time with a little football tossing 
and students and staff doing their 
own creative touchdown victory 
dances! 

ROOM 5 ENJOYS READING WITH A COP! 
 

Mrs. Rutter’s first grade class had a great day reading with 
Warren Township’s Officer Dynesha Harris.  All Warren Township 
teachers had the opportunity to sign up for this excellent program,    
Office Harris also talked with the students about how to stay safe, be 
bully-free and about having positive relationships with police offic-
ers.  As you can see, everyone  enjoyed Of-
ficer Harris’ visit. 

 
FRANKIE FROM THE HARLEM WIZARDS  

COMES TO GRASSY CREEK! 
 

Staff and students were treated to a special visit from Frankie of the Har-
lem Wizards today.  He did many fan-
tastic and unbelievable tricks and se-
lected several audience members to 
demonstrate some slick basketball 
moves.  Please come out tonight and 
enjoy the game at WCHS Varsity Gym.  
More information on the front page of 
this Nugget. 




